


We hope that this newsletter finds you all healthy and safe.

We are happy to announce that the recent proposed amendment has past.  A copy of the new recorded document is enclosed and can also be found on the COA’s website: sycamoremeadowscoa.com

As covid-19 concerns still make it impossible to hold a proper resident meeting and the Board of Managers currently has only three members, we will be holding a special election to fill the two vacant positions via mail only. Any resident that is interested in running for an open Board position is ask to contact Premier by April 30, 2021   so that your name can be added to the ballot. Once candidates have declared their intension then a ballot and will be sent to all owners and your vote can be cast at that time. Your new Board will be announced with the summer newsletter in late May.
Other news
The pool is scheduled to open on Saturday May 29th unless the state provides new mandates that require otherwise. The clubhouse will remain closed until further notice.
The parking lots are scheduled to be sealcoated this summer. We will let you know the specifics of that project once the details have been finalized.
We have had several reported active water supply leaks of late. Not only are the leaks costly as a water and sewer expense but if not quickly repaired, can cause major damage to your unit and those around you. Please properly maintain leaks and all mechanical appliances in your home. It is also advised that you contact your insurance agent to make sure that you have proper coverage for a water loss and liability.
The weather is warmer and it’s time to go outside. Be cautious of others in the parking lots and make sure that the children are properly supervised at all times while in the common area. 
Clean all decks and patio to maintain a fresh, consistent look throughout the community. Please remember that decks and patios are not to be used as storage areas and the following items are NOT to be put on decks or patios: garbage receptacles, bicycles, scooters, toys, clothes, drying racks or laundry of any kind. Patio furniture is allowed. Bird feeders may be placed at the wood line only. Violation of these policies carries a $50.00 fine.
Best regards

Your Sycamore Meadows Board of Managers 
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Premier Property Management

P.O. Box 1016 Milford, Ohio  45150

Phone 513-843-0310                   premierproperty_mgmt@yahoo.com

